
 

 

Monday 15 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
I hope that you are all still well and safe.  Last week saw an increase in the number of children 
in school and this week we continue to welcome more back to class.  We have uploaded new 
work to the school website for you to access.  We have changed our approach slightly, in 
response to feedback from our families, so that the children in school and those still learning 
at home, access the same work and opportunities, where possible.  Mrs Lawson, Mrs Doves & 
Ms Walker are planning for the children and will now be providing updates every week.  If you 
have any questions or would like work printing from these suggestions, please contact us in 
the school office or email admin@keyinghamprimary.co.uk. 
 
As you will have heard in the news last week, the Government’s plans to welcome a greater 
number of pupils back to school before the summer holidays have been cancelled.  As our 
teachers are now in their home group ‘bubble’ each day, they will not be able to call you as 
they have done previously.  Staying in touch with you all is really important to us and we hope 
that you feel you can call or email if there is anything you need.  My leadership team and I are 
on site throughout the week and will help in any way that we can.  
 
Due to the changes that COVID-19 has made to all our daily lives, I appreciate that the 
situation at home for many of you will have been very different and, at times, challenging over 
the past few months.  As a school, we would like to offer support to any family that is 
struggling.  Maybe you need to borrow some resources? Maybe you need some help with the 
weekly shop? Maybe you just need someone to talk to?  If you feel there is anything we can 
do to help – please email Mrs Stride on stridet@keyinghamprimary.co.uk and she will call you 
back to see how we can be of service to you.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

                  
 
Victoria White    
Headteacher      
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